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6 July 2017 

Richard Rowell 
Manager 
Energy Management Services 
Transpower 

Attention:  

Dear Richard 

Notice under clause 4.2 of the FTR manager service provider agreement 

The Authority wishes to exercise its right under clause 4.2 of the FTR manager service provider 
agreement (agreement) dated 2 April 2012. 

The Authority wishes to renew the agreement for a term of three years (the “second term”). The 
agreement will now expire 1 May 2021. All other provisions of the agreement remain 
unchanged. 

Thank you for the work you and your team have done in establishing and operating the FTR 
manager service. I look forward to this relationship continuing for another three years. 

Regards 

 
Grant Benvenuti 
Manager Market Operations 
grant.benvenuti@ea.govt.nz 
 


